SLPATRICKS, News Release

SCHOOL

For immediate release - August 8, 2022

Red Deer, AB * St. Patrick's Community School offers a year-round schooling
program to students in Red Deer and will begin its 2022-2023 school year on
Wednesday, August 10, 2022 for students with last names beginning with the letter
A-K and Thursday, August 11 for students with last names beginning with the letter
L-Z. All students will attend on Friday, August 12.

St. Patrick's Community School students will be using bus stops and crossing
various streets. For this reason, we ask the public to adhere to speed limits in
school zones, especially in the Highland Green neighbourhood where the school is
located.

New student registration is now open. Please visit www.stpatsschool.ca for
information and to register online.

St. Patrick’s Community School serves over 550 Kindergarten to Grade 9 students. As a
proud Catholic school, St. Patrick’s is committed to serving all students with a complete
offering of learning opportunities delivered within the context of Catholic teachings.

For more information, contact:
Mandy Reed, Principal

St. Patrick’'s Community School
56 Holt Street

Red Deer, AB T4N 6A6

P: 403-343-3238 F: 403-343-2503

E: mandy.reed@rdcrs.ca
W: stpatsschool.ca
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